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                        The Great Burford Bake Off 
 
To help fundraise for next term’s books for the school’s Reading Ladder challenge we are 
delighted to announce two fabulous “Bake Off” events that we’d love you to join…. 
 

1. The Children’s Bake Off 
 
When: 17th March 
Where: Burford Primary School 
 
This will be held for the children of Burford Primary School.  Children should drop their 
cake/bake into school on the morning of the 17th March, cost per entry is £1.  Entries will be 
judged on both appearance and taste and there will be prizes for the best cake or bake in 
each class (Warwick, Windrush, Tolsey and Priory).  All entries will be sold after school on 
Friday and all the proceeds will go towards the Reading Ladder.  

 

2. The Great Buford Bake Off 
 
When: 18th March 2017, 10 am – 2pm 
Where: Tolsey, High Street, Burford 
10am Cake drop off at Tolsey 
11am Judging and Prize giving (we’ll notify you by phone if you can’t stay) 
12-1pm Warwick and Windrush classes selling cakes 
1-2pm Tolsey and Priory classes selling cakes 
 
This is open to everyone in, and around, Burford, whether associated with the school or not, 
and is sure to be one of the most exciting events of the month! No matter how professional 
your cakes/bakes are we would love you to take part in the Bake Off.  You can either enter a 
cake into the competition (cost for individual entry is £5) or we will be delighted to receive 
any donations for sale on the stall.  All the proceeds will go directly towards buying books. 
There will be prizes and a trophy for the winner, with media coverage via The Bridge 
magazine! 
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How you can help 
Firstly by making a cake!  The more cakes we receive, the more we can sell and the more 
books we can buy, so please get baking! If you can’t come along on Saturday 18th then you 
will be able to leave the cakes at school on Friday 17th March.   
 
Secondly – come and help us on the day! We need volunteer parents and children to help 
set up, man the cake stalls and clear away at the end of the afternoon.  Please, please do 
come and help if you can.  It will be a fun day for everyone and all in a very good cause. 
 
Finally – please spread the word!     Please encourage friends and family to bake something 
for us.  If you run a local business or could help deliver flyers to Burford businesses in the 
next few days, please get in touch with either me (Lucy, Sam and Otto’s mum) or Leslie 
(Connor and Logan’s mum).  
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Lucy Staveley 


